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April 3, 2019 
 
Dear Local Resident, 
 
As part of our ongoing capital improvements program the City will replace the existing 
sewer along Garner Street from SE 4th Street, and along SE 5th Street and from Garner to 
Idlewood Street. The existing sewer is a 6” line and we will replace it with a new 12” 
line.  The Sewer line work will begin soon and is expected to be complete prior to June 
1st, of this year.  We plan to start on Garner and work to the East.  Our current schedule 
shows us starting the sewer line installation on April 8th.  What this means to you is that 
there will be some construction in your neighborhood which might make minor impacts 
to traffic in your area for a short time.  You can help by not parking in the street as we 
work through your neighborhood.  We will also experience brief sewer outages on the 
day we tie in the new sewer line.  We will send out another letter closer to that time with 
further details. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact either myself or Pat Goehring, 
public works superintendent. Thank you for your patience as we upgrade our lines. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael P. Kasberger 
City of Prineville 
 
 
 
Pat Goehring         pgoehring@cityofprineville.com 
   (541) 408-2437 
 
Mike Kasberger mkasberger@cityofprineville.com 
   (541) 480-8839 
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